
 

 

 

Our Job Ref: 129-001790-02 

Your Ref: EPR/GP3292FT/V007 

 

4th July 2022 

Environment Agency Permitting & Support Centre 

Environmental Permitting Team 

Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue 

Parkway Business Park, Sheffield, S9 4WF 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

European Metal Recycling – Fridge Destruction  

Bentley Road South, Darlaston, West Midlands, WS10 8LW 

 

Permit Variation of Environmental Permit EPR/GP3292FT/V007 

Please find enclosed an application for a Permit Variation the above Environmental Permit on behalf 

of European Metal Recycling Limited. 

Payment of the application will be made on 7th July 2022 by BACs (reference PSCAPPEMRDAR407).  

Please note, part of this application my answer some of the queries relating to the Regulation 61 

notice applicable to this Environmental Permit. The answers to these queries are being dealt with 

separately, but we thought it beneficial to advise you of the inter-relationship between the two 

matters. 

We would also like to point out that we have yet to receive a response to either of the  pre-

application advice submissions dated 29th March 2022. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding the application. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Dr Richard Hooper 

Principal Environmental Consultant 

07970967075 // richard.hooper@mayer-enviro.com 

mailto:richard.hooper@mayer-enviro.com

